The Masters Update

The highlight of our summer was a 9 day trip to Guatemala.
Brian, Jennifer and Alyssa spent a little over a week in
Guatemala City, Chimaltenango, and several other
surrounding towns expetiencing Guatemalan culture (Alyssa had a
bit of a hard time adjusting to Guatemalan bathrooms) and learning
about CAM’s ministry there. We visited 2 of CAM’s seminaties,
SETECA in Guatemala City and Guatemala Bible Seminary in
Chimaltenango. Brian was able to help with some “computer
projects”, and we spent time talking with CAM missionaries
discovering ways in which we at CAM Center can help them
better. We were also able to lend a hand in some construction
(odds and ends) projects. We had a wonderful time, and
thoroughly enjoyed the trip. Sabrina and Olivia did well with
Jennifer’s parents while we were gone. For more pictures and
information, go to our web site www.seethemasters.com.
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Pictured below is CAM missionary Dan Anderson who is in
charge of the new Communications Department at Guatemala
Bible Seminary. They have had a beautiful new sound studio
donated, including state of the art video and audio equipment,
and a sound proof room for recording. They are in need of
qualified instructors (either full time missionaries or patt time
instructors to teach modular classes) to take advantage of the
new equipment in training Latins to use audio and video media
in reaching others for Christ in Latin America. What a fantastic
opportunity!
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bmasters@email.caminternational.or:
www.seethemasters.com

a3

FLeE

LA TR VIS W

oy by

ST

i

BIE

il

TOTE AEE (]

i

B

“ELOL

LATING LS HITIYw

RO1ONITHE

FIFLLT OIVINGO




